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Via Facsimile To: (334) 242-4113 and FedEx Standard Overnight
‘Alabama State Health Planning & Development Agency

Mr. Alva M. Lambert, Executive Director

RSA Union Bldg.

100 N. Union St — Suite 870

Montgomery, AL 36104

RE: Notice of Relocation of Hospice within approved service area
Provider: AseraCare Hospice-Russellville, LLC d/b/a AseraCare Hospice-Decatur

Current Address: 219 East Moulton Street, Decatur, AL 35601
Provider No: 01-1566  License No: 11089

Dear Mr. Lambert:

Pursuant to the requirements of the conditions of participation and the regulations for the State of
Alabama, please be advised that the above-referenced Hospice facility is relocating within its
current approved service area. The lease is effective November 1, 2014. The agency will have
access to the space to begin move in setup on approximately October 25.

The new location is: 715 6™ Avenue SE
Decatur, AL 35601

We originally submitted our notice of relocation on August 27, 2014 and due to complications
with the location that was selected, had to rescind that notice on September 9, 2014. (copies of
documentation are included. We extended our current lease to October 31, 2014 in order to find a
new location. We would ask that you consider our previous notice of relocation and allow
inclusion of that time for our 60-day notice requirement.

Please find enclosed our company check for the Letter of Non-reviewability fee.

We are currently preparing to submit our application for relocation to the AL Department of Public
Health and Medicare certification updates as well.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. If you have any questions or need any additional
information, please contact me at 479-201-4840, or krista.clmore@goldenliving.com. Thank you
for your assistance with this matter.

Respectfully Submitted,

o oo

Krista L. Elmore
Licensure Coordinator
CC:  Guy Nevins www.aseracare.com
AL DPH, Licensure ) )
1000 Fianna Way

Fort Smith, AR 72919 e Phone: 479-201-2000 ¢ Fax: 479-201-4801



